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MINUTES 

The Central Noble Community School Corporation Board of Education met in special session on 
Thursday, February 8, 2018 at Central Noble Schools Board Room. 
 
Those in attendance were as follows: Troy Gaff, Mark Mawhorter, John Fitzpatrick, Rodney 
Stayner and Jackie Knafel.  Miranda Wilkins and Tyler Schuller were also in attendance. 
 
Rodney Stayner called the meeting to order at 5:02 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Mr. Stayner called to order the Budget Hearing for the Capital Projects Fund at 5:03 pm.  The 
hearing closed at 5:06 pm. 
 
Mr. Fitzpatrick moved, seconded by Ms. Knafel to approve the Recommendation to Approve the 
Resolution to increase the CPF levy and tax rate. 
The motion passed, 4-0 
 
Mr. Schuller spoke about transportation for the Girls Basketball team with the threat of weather.  
Should the area be impacted as expected, the hope will be that game times are pushed back for 
the team to leave Saturday morning.  A final decision will be made Friday morning, once we see 
what the weather is like. 
 
Mr. Stayner noted the next board meeting will be on February 20th at Wolf Lake Elementary. 
 
Adjournment was at 5:23 p.m. followed by the signing of documents. 
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